
March 13, 2023 
 

Dear Students, 
 
 
 

Executive Director for Education 
 
 

Notice: Policy for Conducting Classes in 2023AY 
 
 Kagoshima University has established the following policy for conducting 
classes in the 2023 academic year as following. 
 
 
1. We will mainly conduct face-to-face classes same as the Covid-19. 
2. Distance learning classes (online), lecture-type classes with a large number of 

students, subjects for which the advantages of distance learning classes 
(online) can be utilized, will be delivered in real time using the Zoom web 
conferencing software, or on-demand learning management systems such as 
manaba, YouTube, etc. 

3. The information about the format of each class will be provided in the syllabus 
and other materials so that students can be aware of it. 

4. We will respond appropriately to the individual circumstances of students, 
such as those who have the possibility of becoming seriously ill after 
contracting COVID-19. 

5. We will closely monitor the status of COVID-19 infections and flexibly conduct 
classes depending on the situation. 

                                                


